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October 2, 1981

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Rivision of Licensing

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuc'ear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

This is to confirm that our Monday meeting of October 5, 1981
has been rescheduled for Fricay, October 9, 1981.

The meeting postponement was requested to provide more time to
complete necessary analytical studies so that a more definitive presen-
tation can be made to the NRC Staff regarding the error decscribed in our
letter of September 30, 1981 to Mr, R. H. Engelken. The analyses
involve extensive computer calculations and are taking more time then we
had earlier expected.

We regret any inconvenience this postponement may have caused
you. i ;
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Sincerely,

cc: Se-..ce List
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